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Information Classification: PUBLIC 

21st December 2023 

Dear Local Council, 
 

2024 Off-Street Parking Order 
 

Cornwall Council is proposing to make a new Off-Street Parking Order, and in doing so 
make some alterations to car park operations and charges. Attached is the formal notice 
which sets out the proposed changes. 
 

You can read more about the proposals on our website 
www.cornwall.gov.uk/TrafficConsult 
 

If you have any comments to make on the proposals, I would be grateful to receive them 
no later than: 
 
 
 
To respond to this proposal, you can either: 
 

1. Visit our website - www.cornwall.gov.uk/TrafficConsult once registered you will be 
able to submit your response. 

2. Email Parking Services on parking@cornwall.gov.uk, quoting the above title and 
indicating your support or objection to the proposals. 

3. Respond in writing using the attached Response Form, indicating your support or 
objection to the proposals and return it to the address shown at the foot of the 
form. 

 

If you wish to discuss any aspect of this, please contact me. 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Zoe Hall 
Strategic Parking Manager 
Environment and Connectivity Service 
Email: parking@cornwall.gov.uk 
 
 

   

Your ref: 2024 Off-street Parking 
Order 

  
Date: 30th November 2023 
  

mailto:parking@cornwall.gov.uk
mailto:parking@cornwall.gov.uk
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The Cornwall Council (Off Street Parking Places) Order 2024 
 

Notice is hereby given that Cornwall Council proposes to make a new Order under 
Section 35(1) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, in accordance with Schedule 9 
of the Act. 
 

The proposed Order will revoke and replace The Cornwall Council (Off Street Parking 
Places) Order 2023 whilst also making the following amendments: 
 

1. Amendments to the Multi-purchase Sessions 
 

2. Extension of the maximum stay period in Old Bridge Street, Truro  
 
 

3. The following car parks will be revoked from the Order: 
 

• The Sloop, St Ives 
• Grenfell Avenue, Saltash 
• Pentire Headland, Newquay 
• Poldhu Cove, Mullion 
• Chy An Gweal, Carbis Bay 

 
4. The following car parks will be added to the Order: 

• Permarin, Penryn 
• Ponsharden, Falmouth 

 
5. Introduction of the resident season ticket 

 
6. Introduction of a self-contained motorhome tariff in The Crescent, Bude  

 
7. Removal of ‘Reserved Permit parking’ from Church Street, Falmouth 

 
This Notice is intended to provide an indication of the Order’s provisions. A copy of the 
draft Order may be inspected at any Cornwall Council library (check locally for 
opening times) using the public access computers. Copies may also be viewed at – 
www.cornwall.gov.uk/TrafficConsult  
 

Representations (objection or support) to the proposed Order should be in writing and 
received by 21st December 2023 - addressed to: Parking Services, PO Box 664, 
Truro, Cornwall, TR1 9DH, to parking@cornwall.gov.uk or via the above website. 



 

 

 

Response Form 
 

Scheme Name:  2024 Off-Street Parking Order 

Start of Response Period:  30th November 2023 

End of Response Period:  21st  December 2023 
 

Title: Mr  
 

 Mrs 
 

 Miss 
 

 Ms 
 

 Other 
 

 
 
Name: 
Please print in block capitals  

 Organisation: 
(if applicable)  

 
Address:  

  

  Postcode:  

 
E-mail:  

 

Date:  /  /   

 DD  MM  YYYY  
  

 

1. What is your view on this scheme? 
(please tick one) Support  

 

 Object 
 

 
 

2. 
Please use the box below to provide any comments you have with regards to these 
proposals. If you wish to object, you must state your reasons for doing so. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Please continue overleaf if necessary 
 

Please return this form to: Parking Services, PO BOX 664, Truro, Cornwall, TR1 9DH 
 

Data Protection and Freedom of Information Notice  
 

Any information which you may provide in response to this proposal shall be processed by Cornwall Council in accordance with the 
Data Protection Act 1998 and GDPR 2018 for the purposes of processing this proposal. 

 

Please note that it may be necessary for the Council to include any information you provide in publicly available documents or to disclose it to 
third parties under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. Please contact the above if you have 

any concerns or queries regarding the processing of your information. 


